
 EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
   OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

  W ASHINGTON,  D. C.  20503  
 

  

October 13, 2016 
 
Statement from OMB Director Shaun Donovan: 

 
Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 

“Charitable Fundraising” 
 
The proposed order would allow participation by annuitants in the Combined Federal Campaign 
(CFC) and expands volunteerism through the CFC.  This executive order would have a de 
minimis impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government.  The benefits of this executive 
order include providing for a more comprehensive workplace giving program.  Implementing 
this executive order would have a de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations 
and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-fiscal year period 
beginning in fiscal year 2017.  Agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order are 
all agencies. 
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